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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Nickalus  Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:37 PM
To: 'Richard MacMillan'
Subject: RE: Utilities Inc. Florida Docket 20160101 rate increase request

Good Afternoon Mr. MacMillan, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nickalus Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
 
 
From: Richard MacMillan [mailto:richard@tagcf.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities Inc. Florida Docket 20160101 rate increase request 
 
As a senior citizen having resided in Seminole County for the majority of my life, I have never before seen a more unjust 
and unreasonable utility rate hike! The consolidated rate increase puts an onerous and unfair burden on the taxpayers 
of Seminole County to subsidize the utilities for other parts of the state. This, I believe to be not complying with state 
statutes and will, no doubt, result in unnecessary legal battles! Please reconsider this unreasonable rate increase by 
Utilities Inc.  Richard MacMillan, 215 Weeping Elm Lane, Longwood, Fl. 




